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Dear Doctor

ENTRY TO THE SPECIALIST REGISTER AS AN "ELIGIBLE SPECIALIST"

On 1 January 1997 it became a statutory requirement that a doctor's name appear on the General
Medical Council (GMC) Specialist Register in order for the doctor to be eligible for appointment to
a substantive or honorary NHS consultant post. A place on the Specialist Register is only
required if you intend to take up a substantive or honorary NHS consultant post in the UK. It
is not necessary to be on the Specialist Register to work as a locum consultant in the UK or to @
retain your GMC Registration. i
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